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I-95 northbound off ramp to Union Street closed Sunday and Monday nights 
   

Jacksonville – The I-95 northbound off ramp to Union Street (Exit 353B) will close Sunday and 

Monday night at 8 p.m. and reopen the next morning at 5:30 a.m., weather and schedule 

permitting.  

 

I-95 northbound/eastbound Union Street traffic will detour north to the Kings Road exit (353C), 

turn west on Kings Road, south on Eaverson Street, east on Beaver Street and north on Davis 

Street, to Union Street.    

 

The closure is necessary to resurface the ramp as part of the Florida Department of 

Transportation’s (FDOT) State Street, Union Street and Mathews Expressway resurfacing and 

improvement project. The $13 million project began in December 2015 and is scheduled to be 

complete this summer.  

 

For more information regarding other construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  

 

The Florida Department of Transportation strives for safe construction zones. Travelers need to 

be aware of heavy equipment and stay within the limits of orange cones and barrels.  
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